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Wednesday 3rd September 2025 
 

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 

As part of our P.E curriculum, all children are entitled to swimming sessions while they attend DJA. These 

will be taking place for your child while they are in Year 4 as a part of their outdoor PE.  They take place at 

Dereham Leisure centre and we take a coach there and back. Children who are going swimming can come 

to school in their school uniform rather than their PE kit.  

 

This will work on half-termly ‘on/off’ basis and will take place on a Thursday afternoon. If your child is 

unable to swim due to an illness, please ensure they bring a signed note with them to school to show their 

class teacher or send a message to the office. When your child is not swimming, their outdoor PE day will 

be Monday. 

Autumn 1- Malorie and Parks 

Autumn 2- Parks and Seacole  

Spring 1- Seacole and Malorie 

Spring 2- Malorie and Parks 

Summer 1- Seacole  

For Parks and Malorie classes, your first session will be on Thursday 11th September 2025 

On the day your child is going swimming, they will need to: 

- Bring a swimming costume or trunks (no swim shorts)  

- Bring a named bag with a towel  

- Long hair must be tied up  

- No earrings or jewellery to be worn  

- If you would like your child to wear goggles, please send them to school with a signed note giving 

them permission. 

-  

As always, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

Kind Regards, 

Miss Millington 

Year 4 Leader 
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